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April 6, 2018
University Researcher, PhD
123 University Avenue
Portland, OR 97201
Dear University Researcher
This letter is to confirm the Metropolitan Planning Organization’s commitment to provide in-kind support for your proposed NITC 2016 project, “Improving Transportation Modeling Methods.” If selected for funding, MPO will provide support in the form of data collection services performed by MPO employees from June 1, 2018 to December 31, 2018. The value of the employee’s salaries, wages, and fringe benefits for this service is estimated to be $15,000.  
The in-kind match will be tracked, documented (in an auditable way), and reported by MPO during the life of the project.  These in-kind resources were not provided in whole or in part through federal funds and are not being used as match on any other federal award.  
Sincerely,

Bob Johnson
cc. Jennifer Dill, Hau Hagedorn, NITC
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